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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The State of Maine, Bureau of General Services, is conducting a 

competitive bid process for the Sprinkler Leak Correction at the State House 

in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 

General Services at 2:00 p.m. August 16th, 2023.  

 

A leaking under-slab sprinkler system feed main in the Augusta State House 

has been capped, however rerouting of the sprinkler system feed and re-

piping of the current out-of-service sprinkler withing the Tunnel connector 

between the State House and Burton M Cross Office Building is required. 

The work includes providing a new feed main within the Cross Building to 

feed the tunnel sprinkler and cutting and structural and architectural 

modifications to accommodate the pipe rerouting and up-sizing; and 

submitting required documents to the State Fire Marshall’s Office for 

permit.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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